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Dear Parents 

This week Redwood Class have risen to the challenge of taking on the roles and responsibilities of Cherry Class whilst they have been 

enjoying their adventures at Manor Adventure. A huge thank you to all the pupils who have helped during this time, you were all 

amazing.  

The Well- Being Ambassadors have also embraced their training this week and have demonstrated the core values, we cannot wait to 

see you put all that you have learnt into action as you really do have a huge impact on the pupils that you work with within our school.  

Yet again I have been inundated with examples of work that reflect the learning that has taken place, it has been such a privilege to 

listen to pupils talk about their learning with such enthusiasm and pride.   

During our Golden Book assembly today, a member of the Rotary Club presented all Year 4 pupils with a dictionary as part of their 

vision to support all Year 4 pupils with their learning, if you are a parent of a Year 4 child please look out for these and encourage your 

child to use them to support their home learning.   

I am looking forward to another exciting week at Budbrooke and I cannot wait to hear about Manor adventure from all our very excited 

Year 6 pupils.   

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs L Hopkins    

Deputy Headteacher 

CLASS MESSAGES: Any class messages or updates will now feature here on the newsletter each week. This is to support any important communications 

from the teachers being missed in additional emails. 

KEEP UP TO DATE  Scan the QR Code to follow us on FACEBOOK to see our This Week in Pictures video and regular updates!  

SCHOOL VALUES REWARDS WINNERS 

Consideration: Taby– Beech 

Challenge: Teddy– Cherry 

Collaboration: Amaya– Beech 

Confidence: Phoebe– Beech 

Curiosity:  Freddie– Redwood 

Student Leadership– A message from School Council 

 Hello we are the School Council. We have already written a School Council job description and an action plan and are looking 

forward to doing even more! 

 We were elected by our classmates to represent Budbrooke. 

 We are really proud to have our photos on display in the hall.  

 This year, we will be raising money for charity. We are looking forward to donating to Foodbank.  

 We are really excited to talk to new parents at the school’s Open Days.  

MATEMATICIAN OF THE WEEK 

Elm Joseph 

Beech  Jack 

Holly Mia Rose  

Chestnut Maya 

Redwood Ellis  

 

Holly and 

Chestnut 

If anyone has a very large cardboard box (from a television, mattress or similar) then please let either Mr Brereton, Mrs 

Del Rio or Mrs James know as we are looking for one to make a prop for the harvest show. Please don't bring it into 

school until we have been in touch, as we do only need one! Thank you in advance. 

Holly and 

Chestnut 

Years 3 and 4 children are invited to wear autumnal colours for the Harvest festival on Friday 27th October. 

Pine We do not encourage the children to bring snacks into school for break time as they have fruit, milk and the choice of a 

hot snack. However, if you do still choose to send a snack it must be healthy and not contain any nuts. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

GOLDEN BOOK 

Elm—  Finley 

Beech— Alfie  

Holly-  Rosalita 

Chestnut— Evie  

Redwood—  Finn 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

16th October– Black History Week 

18th October– Individual Photos  

20th October– Open Day for Prospective Parents 

25th October– Manor Adventure Assembly  

26th October—PTA Disco 

27th October—Harvest Festival for Years 3 and 4 

30th October– Half Term 

 

9th November- Open Day for Prospective Parents 

22nd November– Year 4 Class Assembly 

 

12th December– Reception Class Nativity 

15th December– PTA Pantomime– Cinderella 

22nd December– Break Up for Christmas  

 

 

WARWICKSHIRE FIRE & 

RESCUE SERVICE BONFIRE 

COMPETITION 2023 

It’s that time of year again 

when we look forward to celebrating all the sights and sounds 

of a fun filled bonfire night. It is important that whilst having 

fun, safety advice is followed to raise awareness and reduce 

the risk of incidents. 

We would like to invite children to take part in our bonfire 

competition and will be selecting winners and awarding prizes 

for entries in each year group. 

We are hoping for some fantastic, original stories and poems 

which highlight how we use all our senses to enjoy the 

celebrations, but also the important things to remember to 

keep us safe whilst having fun. 

Check your School Spider messages for further details!  

A gentle reminder… 

Scooters and cycles are not to be ridden 

on school grounds.  

Please dismount before entering School grounds 

and push or carry until you are  off the premises.  

Thank you. 

Christmas Cards Reminder 

The deadline for ordering your child's Christmas Cards 

Design is 11.59pm on  16th October. 

 

If you misplace your order card, please get in touch with 

Class Fundraising’s Customer Service team, available at https://

www.classfundraising.co.uk/contact/ 

Pine— Pupil Voice 

What do you like about Budbrooke      

Primary School?  

 I like working on the computers     

because I’m good at it! (Isla S) 

 I like having hot snacks with my friends. (Harvey) 

 I love playing in the Home Corner and looking after the babies. (Molly) 

 I like going on welly walks and collecting conkers and acorns! (Lily) 

 My favourite part of school is learning lots of new sounds in phonics. 

(Bethan)   

 I like using the graphics area and writing letters. (Alba) 

 I like going in the outdoor area and riding the bikes. (Eleri) 

Budbrooke’s Well-Being Ambassadors 

The Budbrooke Well Being Ambassadors for this year 

have received training for how to deliver a Personal 

Best All About Me Festival at Edmondscote Athletics 

track. They have chosen a variety of fun well-being 

games for children from schools across the Warwick 

area to participate in. They have also practised using 

their creative and collaboration skills to plan a range 

of exciting lunch time activities for each year group.  

Throughout the year, they will also be 

running lunch time clubs and        

inspiring others to be active and 

healthy in a fun and friendly manner. 

They will also have opportunities to 

develop their leadership skills at a 

variety of events including the Well 

Being Festival at Newbold Comyn 

Leisure Centre and the Speed    

Stacking Challenge here at           

Budbrooke! 



3  

 
Tel: 01926 492045 

admin2033@welearn365.com 

Autumn 1 Newsletter 6 Friday 13th October 2023 

Headteacher : Corinne Thomas 

Is my child too ill for school? 

There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries about managing specific infectious diseases at GOV.UK. These 

say when children should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone the school or nursery on the first day. Let them know that your child 

won't be in and give them the reason. 

If your child is well enough to go to school but has an infection that could be passed on, such as a cold sore or head lice, let their teacher know. 

Follow this advice for illnesses: 

Coughs and colds It's fine to send your child to school with a minor cough or common cold. But if they have a fever, keep them off school until the  

  fever goes. Encourage your child to throw away any used tissues and to wash their hands regularly. 

High temperature If your child has a high temperature, keep them off school until it goes away. 

Chickenpox  If your child has chickenpox, keep them off school until all the spots have crusted over. This is usually about 5 days after the spots 

  first appeared. 

Head lice and nits There's no need to keep your child off school if they have head lice. You can treat head lice and nits without seeing a GP. 

 

Sore throat  You can still send your child to school if they have a sore throat. But if they also have a high temperature, they should stay at home 

  until it goes away. A sore throat and a high temperature can be symptoms of tonsillitis. 

Vomiting and diarrhoea Children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick or had diarrhoea for at 

   least 2 days (48 hours). 

Further information on more illnesses is available online at https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

A Message from Kids Club 

The past couple of weeks, Kids Club pupils have started working on their ‘Minecraft’ activities. So far 

they have made some collages of Minecraft characters, and drawn some beautiful ‘Minecraft style’ self

-portraits.  

In Kids Club the children have also been drawing pictures of their ‘Precious Pets’ to be entered into a 

National Drawing Competition. We have had some lovely entries and we are hoping to win a prize!  

A gentle reminder to please ensure your child has a ‘Collection Password’ set on your Kids Club 

account. Our telephone number is 07564 568005. 

Have a lovely weekend! Mrs Justice and Mrs Sheikh 

 

Class Spotlight– Beech 

Movers and Shakers 

Beech Class are really enjoying learning about significant people in history. 

So far, we have learnt about artists, scientists and explorers and we will be 

learning more about Rosa Parks as part of Black History Month.  

 

In English, we have written 

fantastic, descriptive poems 

about Autumn and are now 

writing an informal letter.  

 

In Art, we have enjoyed mixing primary colours to make secondary colours and we will 

use our skills to paint a composition.  

One of our favourite days so far was the European Day of Languages where Beech Class 

became Rome Class for the day. It was so much fun and we learnt a lot about Italy and 

other European countries.   

We also had a visitor who brought her special friend Harold to talk to us about feelings. 

It was a really fun morning.  
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Exciting News from Your PTA! 

Hello, parents and guardians of our fantastic school community! We hope this message finds 

you well. The Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) is buzzing with excitement, and we've got a lot of 

exciting updates to share with you. Let's dive right in! 

1. Fun Toast Friday at the Open-Door Café 

Every Friday, from 8 am to 10:30 am, we invite you to join us at the Open-Door Café for Fun 

Toast Friday. It's a delightful morning filled with the warmth of a cup of tea or coffee, buttery toast, and the best company – each other! 

So, why not start your day with a smile and a chat? We only ask for a small donation towards the toast. And guess what? We're also on 

the lookout for volunteers to help run this charming event. Come, sip, chat, and support your school! 

 

2. Wreath Making Workshop – Save the Date! 

Last year's Wreath Making Workshop was such a hit that we're bringing it back! Mark your calendars for November 25th and prepare to 

unleash your creativity at the Community Centre. More details are on the way, but for now, save the date! It's going to be a wonderful way 

to usher in the holiday season with a personal touch. 

 

3. Christmas Art Gifts - Shop Until You Drop 

The online shop for the fantastic Christmas Art Gifts is open, and it's staying that way until 11:59 pm on Monday, October 16th. Don't 

miss the chance to grab the personalised treasures featuring your child's artwork on items like mugs, coasters, cards, calendars, and 

more. Be sure to check it out and support our school – you'll find unique treasures for sure. Order online at ap-

prove.myfundraisinghub.com using the code sent home with your child. 

 

4. School Disco Extravaganza 

The next PTA discos are just around the corner, scheduled for Thursday, October 26th. Here's the timing: 

- Key Stage 1 and Reception: 5:15 pm - 6:15 pm 

- Key Stage 2: 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm 

For just £3.00 per child, your little ones can enjoy fun, music, and dancing. The entry fee even includes drinks and biscuits! But that's not 

all – our parent volunteers will be running other cool activities like Nails, Tattoos, a Lucky Dip (all only 50p), Hair Braiding/Chalks 

(starting at 50p), Sweets (from 20p), and Glow Sticks (25p).  

We're also extending a warm welcome to the new Reception parents. If you have a Reception child, you can accompany them to this first 

disco of the year or even volunteer to help out. It's a great way to get involved and have fun! 

 

5. Stay Informed with School Noticeboards 

Don't forget to keep an eye on the school noticeboards at both entrances for more updates and information. We're always sharing im-

portant news and updates there, so be sure to check them regularly. 

 

6. Get Ready for the Christmas Fayre 

And last but certainly not least, we have exciting plans for a Christmas Fayre! Stay tuned for more details – it's sure to be a wonderful 

event that you won't want to miss. 

 

Thank you for being such an amazing and supportive community. Your participation in these events means the world to us, and it all goes 

back to enriching the educational experience for our wonderful students. We can't wait to see you at Fun Toast Friday and all the         

upcoming events. 

With warm regards,   

Your PTA Team 

Kids Club Payments– A gentle reminder 

Please use your Childs name and/or surname only as reference when making Kids Club Payments. 

Please do not use dates in this reference, as payments will automatically be deducted from the oldest debt on the account.  

Please allow up to 1 week for payments to reflect on your account.  Thank you  

Payment Ref: John Smith 


